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Campaign NO. 12A250006 

Campaign Type Service Measure Check 

Info. Version 1.0 

Created by GAIUS EE team 

Revised by GAIUS EE team 

Released by GAIUS After-Sale team 

Initial Date 10/Jul/2025 

Revised Date 10/Jul/2025 

Applicable Model Rapide XL (RP3) 

AƯected Units 500 

Campaign 

Description 

Resolve the card reading error issue.       

 

 

Required Tool: 

1. diagnostic tool                    

Campaign Procedure: 

12A250006: Replace TBOX Operation 

INFORMATION 

WORK DESCRIPTION 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

2 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

3 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

4 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

5 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

6 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

7 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

8 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

9 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

10 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

11 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

12 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

13 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

14 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

15 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

16 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

17 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 

 

 



           CAMPAIGN TYPE: Service Measure Check 

18 

NOTE: The information is intended for use by trained, professional technicians with the knowledge, tools, and 
equipment to do the job properly and safely. It informs these technicians of conditions that may occur on some 
vehicles or provides information that could assist in proper vehicle service. If any concerns, please contact GAIUS 
technical support mailbox. The information was current at the time of printing. 

12A250006 Version 1.0                             11/Jul/2025 Revised 

 

 

Parts 

P/N Part Description QTY. 

-- -- - 

Labor Hour 

Labor Code Labor Description HR 

12004 Telematic Box Replace 0.2 

 

LABOR HOUR & PARTS: 


